
 

Playing Field Committee 

Meeting held on 11 January 2013 at the Playing Field 

Present: Terry Warrington, Chairman (TW), Mark Thomas (MT), and Richard Joseph (RJ) 

__________________________________________________________________________ 

An additional meeting was necessary to discuss and agree several issues. 

1 A request has been received from the Frithelstock W.I. to plant a tree on the Playing Field to 

commemorate the 2012 Diamond Jubilee.  After some discussion, it was agreed that such a 

tree could be planted in a gap in the existing hedge near approximately 20 feet from where 

the benches are sited. T.W. agreed to write to the W.I. 

 

2 (a) A discussion took place to agree an appropriate memorial to the late John Vickery. It was 

agreed that (a) an oak tree could be planted in another gap in the hedge that borders the 

ground. 

It was also agreed that a plate with suitable wording will be added to a bench in his memory. 

  

(b) With (1) above the committee had formed a policy for future reference that trees maybe 

be planted along the line of the hedge and in gaps as appropriate.  Some constraints will 

apply affecting size, type and position. 

 

3 Maintenance: it was agreed that some early spring maintenance was needed.  Two dates 

were nominated – 9 or 16 March. 

 

4  Friends of Frithelstock Playing Field (FFPF). It was agreed that RJ would send an e-mail to all 

residents listed on the parish mailing list announcing this group with its aims and objectives - 

and requesting volunteers to register.     

 

 

End. 


